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I would like the committee to consider the way in which battery cages are kept. I believe it is cruel 
and unnecessary to keep chickens in cages for their entire short life just to serve human beings. I 
would like to see this practices phased out and support free range hens, where they can at least 
experience life as a chicken should.  
Chickens, ducks and other poultry did not evelove for human beings. They have a right to live as well 
without cruelty. 


